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TKE Board of Advisors Report – October 8, 2015 –Mark Witthar, Board of Advisors Chairman

Dear Fraters,

Another year has passed and there is much to report at Delta Nu. As I reflect back on the past eight years as Chairman of

the Delta Nu Board of Advisors, we have made some very significant progress. When I was asked to join the Board as

Chairman the Chapter was broke and membership had dwindled. The house was in terrible shape and we needed to

rush more effectively. Since that time there have been so many events and so many people involved it is just amazing to

me. I say this to point out the power of this organization, not to call out anything I have done personally. Were it not for

Fraters like Pete Greve and Brad Shelton many of the things that have been accomplished would never have happened.

I am thankful we have so many men who see the value in helping younger Delta Nu Tekes learn incredibly important

“life lessons” that help all of us as we progress on our personal journeys.

Some important things are happening that will continue to change Delta Nu for the long term. Frater Brad Shelton has

embarked on a very aggressive plan to pay off the chapter house. He has developed an innovative financing plan that

asks alumni for a donation that is paid back over a 5 year period. The alumni are basically providing an interest free loan

to the chapter. To date Frater Shelton has raised over $105,000 to retire the debt on the house! If you are interested in

participating, please talk to Frater Shelton about the details. By taking this action, we can free up cash flow for

important longer term projects on the property as well as financing scholarship programs for future Delta Nu Tekes!

Now on to active chapter news……we have taken 19 new pledges this semester. While that number is lower than the

incredible numbers we took last fall we are still making progress. The active chapter including pledges will be at 80

members! New members are the lifeblood of our fraternity and the Board of Advisors has been working with the active

chapter and the International Fraternity to help improve our rush techniques. Things have changed a great deal since we

left Northwest and we must change with the times to be successful.

I would also like to touch briefly on new member training. The Board of Advisors has been working closely with the

active chapter to modify our approach to new members with a focus on learning about the fraternity and each other;

things that we spent a great deal of time on when we joined many years ago.

I also want to welcome a new Board member – Frater John Moore. He is taking on a new role related to chapter

management. Frater Moore, in addition to be a Top Teke, brings a wealth of business expertise to the Board that will

be incredibly helpful. I would ask that anyone who wishes to help support the chapter by volunteering their time, please



contact me at mbwitthar@gmail.com. We are not looking for you to devote large blocks of time. Rather we are looking

for Fraters who are willing to take on smaller, time bound projects that can help the fraternity.

As you can see, we are continuing to make progress at Delta Nu and it is due to YOUR interest and involvement.

Yours in the bond,
Mark Witthar
Chairman, Board of Advisors

Delta Nu Alumni Association Historian Report – Fall 2015 - Frater Ed Propst, DNAA Historian

As fall arrives on campus, it’s time when we can reflect and remember the accomplishments of the

past year and look forward to another great year at Delta Nu.

Last year began with an incredible rush with the Fraters from Delta Nu leading all of TKE Nation

with the largest pledge class among all TKE Chapters. The challenge this fall is to follow that with

another great rush. This year's Rush Chairmen were Austin Walker and Mat Pierce. Good luck.

Congratulations to Brent Steffens and Mike Reiff and their crew for another great TKE Golf outing at the Mozingo Golf

Course this past spring. This was the 20th annual golf memorial outing. Great job.

This spring also saw the inaugural class for the Delta Nu Hall of Honor with 12 outstanding Alumni being inducted. These

fraters have excelled in their field and service to their communities, country and TKE. They include: Dr. James "JD"

Hammond -21; Dr. B.D. Owens - 77; Col. Benny L. Johnson USAF/Ret - 104; Larry B. Apple - 325; Johnathon J. Banning -

327 (deceased); Capt. Russ Northup - 350; Richard W. Wiles - 365 (deceased); Billy D. Ingels - 508; Peter J. Greve - 580

(deceased); Mark B. Witthar - 853; Anthony J. Dorrel - 920; and Stephen E. Moss - 927. The project was headed up by

Frater Todd Goforth. A new display has been added to the walls at the TKE house.

The names of 20 Fraters were added to the Chapter Eternal Wall through the generosity of many golfers at the annual

TKE Memorial Golf Tournament.

The Delta Nu Alumni Association has provided a new podium which folds up for

easy storage to the active chapter. That should come in handy for meetings,

presentations and gatherings at the house.

We look forward to another great year for the active chapter and continued

success of the Alumni Association. Don't forget to renew your membership. It

is only through your continued support that we can continue to provide great

service and leadership to the chapter. Go TKE!

Chapter Prytanis at a Chapter Meeting



Alumni Philanthropic Chairman’s Report: Frater Owen Straub, Alumni Philanthropic Chairman

A big thank you to a couple of generous Fraters! They have recently contributed to this cause, providing a sizable

increase in the TKE Actives Members Scholarship balance.

This puts the scholarship in a new category and I am looking for ways to leverage this even more and discussion various

options with the NW Foundation Board that manages these funds. The generous gifts were both onetime gifts. My

goal is to focus on reoccurring gifts, either on a monthly, quarterly or annual basis.

The bowling event continues to be the primary fund raiser for this scholarship. At that event last winter, we provided

pledge cards for everyone to declare the intent to pledge reoccurring gifts. Unfortunately I only received a few. If you

would like to help, it only takes a few dollars and a few of us to make a commitment that will make a different for future

TKE’s. Please consider joining me in making a reoccurring pledge and gift to support future TKE’s.

We’ll be awarding 9 TKE Actives Members Scholarships this fall for grades above a 3.0 earned last spring. There are 4

main components to qualify for the TKE Scholarship managed through the Northwest Foundation.

Those Components include:

 Post a 3.0 Cumulative GPA or higher .

 Be Initiated member of TKE with scroll #.

 Live in the TKE House

 Be in good financial standing with Chapter Dues and TKE House Rent

With the focus and increase on GPA at the chapter level, I expect to see an increase in these numbers for fall.

The 2015 Recipients of the TKE Memorial Scholarship Fund Include:

Fraters are encouraged to designate the “TKE Actives Scholarship Fund” on their contributions to The Northwest

Foundation when giving to The Northwest Foundation or when the annual phone a thon “Cat Callers” contact you.



TKE Alumni Social Chairman’s Report: Tony Dorrel, Alumni Social Chairman

In August, nine Delta Nu alumni Tekes attended the

Kansas City Chapter of the Northwest Alumni

Association’s annual golf tournament held in Liberty,

MO. TKE had great representation at the event with

the most members of any Greek organization

participating!

Those Fraters participating included: Bill Adams, Brad

Gamble, Paul Holstein, Kevin Smith, Steve Moss, Tony

Dorrel, Joe Saubers, Doug Schieber and Todd Goforth.

The tournament raised funds for scholarships for the

Northwest Foundation to be awarded to seniors at Northwest from the Kansas City area. This year’s

tournament raised over $2,000 in total.

Upcoming TKE Alumni Social events include:

 Friday, October 9th: KC Royals Playoff watch party for at Kansas City Power & Light District

 Friday & Saturday, October 23rd & 24th: Northwest Homecoming

Other Social Events in the Planning Stages or under consideration include:

 Bearcat Playoff Football TKE Cookout/Tailgate in Maryville

 Kansas City Royals Social Events during the Post Season

 Kansas City Chiefs Watch Party for an Away Game

 Mizzou Basketball Game in Columbia, MO

 MIAA Basketball Tournament in Kansas City

 2016 TKE Bowling Tournament in Kansas City

 2016 TKE Memorial Golf Tournament in Maryville

Hopefully these planned events are ones in which Fraters would like to participate. I am currently looking for

suggestions so please email me at Anthony.dorrel@fedex.com if you have an idea to share.

A goal for 2016 is to host events in other cities like Omaha and Des Moines, Mid-Missouri/Columbia-Jeff

City, Chicago, Denver or where any groups of Fraters may reside.

If you’d like to assist in any of these cities or with any of these events, contact me as soon as possible.

Thanks Fraters! Hopefully you’re looking forward to a great social calendar this winter and into 2016 like I am!



TKE Homecoming 2015

Friday, October 23rd

 7:00-11:00 pm. Alumni Socializing at the TKE House

TKE Alumni and friends are welcome to gather informally at the house and on the patio

to socialize and re-connect with other Fraters and kick off the weekend.

Saturday, October 24th

 9 a.m. Homecoming Parade throughout campus and downtown

Maryville

Look for the TKE/Alpha Delta Pi Float & the TKE/Phi Mu Jalopy

11 a.m.-1:00 p.m. TKE Open House & Alumni Meeting

House Tours and Active Chapter Update for the alumni

12:30 p.m. TKE Alumni Meeting and Chapter Update

Plans are in development for a pre-game Homecoming Meal at the house.

Stay tuned to the Delta Nu TKE Facebook Page, nwtke.com for more

information as it becomes available

 2 p.m. Homecoming Football Game vs. Fort Hays State

 5 p.m. Post-Game Celebration at the TKE House

Come back to the TKE house and celebrate a Bearcat Victory!

Informal gathering on the patio and at the TKE House



TKE Active Chapter Report - Wesley Cramsey DN#1655 - Chapter Grammateus

Delta-Nu as a whole has been very busy since the 2014 spring semester. We are striving to become more

involved on our Northwest campus, including athletic, philanthropic and other community service events. This

summer, we sent Frater Ethan Moss to Conclave in New Orleans, LA to the TKE National conference.

Frater Tobias Weddle received an individual Top TKE award. This is for the most prestigious TKE individual in

the nation and hasn’t been won by a Delta-Nu since Frater Gunner Sumy won it 2 years ago. We now have 5

Top Tekes from Delta-Nu.

With fall rush and the new school year starting, we are becoming

increasingly busy. This year our rush events include a “soccer in a ball”

event at the house where the potential new members participated.

We had a human foosball event in the volley ball pit at the house and

had a great event at Lake Mozingo. The smoker was over the top with

alumni guest speakers at almost every event.

The result is that we took 19 new members and were very much in line

with what the other chapters took for this fall recruitment.

Name of New Member Year City State Major

James Alloway Junior O'Fallon MO Geology

Alex Wickert Sophomore Maryville MO Business Management

Devin Miller Sophomore Saint Louis MO Computer Science

Miguel Contreras Sophomore Maryville MO Buisness

Nicholas Birkenholz Freshman Weatherby MO EDM

Ryan Moffitt Freshman Osage Beach MO Marine Biology

Steven Brady Freshman Weatherby Lake MO Computer Science

Cody Grusing Freshman Firth NE Wildlife Ecology& Conserv

Christian Tingstad Freshman Papillion NE Business Management

Alfonso Fajardo Rodriguez Freshman Sullivan MO Business

Jerry Medez Freshman Kansa City MO Radiologic sciences

Jayvon Anderson Freshman Kansas City MO Business management

DeSean Robinson Freshman Kansas City MO Computer Science

Connor Besancenez Sophomore St. Louis MO Computer Science

Derick Reeves Sophomore Liberty MO Computer Science

Reid Steiner Freshman Maysville MO Business Management

Jett Mullendore Freshman Kansas City MO Pre-Med/Pre-Nursing

Tyler Jacobson Freshman Liberty MO Computer Science

Hunter Burch Freshman Parkville MO Business



2015 TKE Conclave Report

Ethan Moss, DN#1658 Delta Nu Undergraduate Chapter Delegate

Steve Moss, DN #927 Delta Nu Alumni Association Delegate

The 2015 Biennial TKE Conclave was held August 6-9th in New Orleans, LA. It

was an awesome gathering of fellow Fraters from across the US and Canada at

The New Orleans Marriott. It all started with Ethan sharing a ride to New

Orleans with the Iota Gamma Chapter Prytanis from Truman State University

in Kirksville, MO. They had an eventful trip driving overnight to and from New

Orleans, even pulling over in the Missouri Boot Heel on their return home to

sleep for a couple of hours while a major rain storm passed.

Once we both arrived, we participated in many beneficial seminars and

breakout sessions on chapter management, recruitment, risk management

and other great topics to help the fraternity and the Delta Nu Alumni

Association.

There were numerous special events for the delegates to participate

in. They included a TKE Parade through the French Quarter, a

Riverboat Cruise on the Mississippi River, The All TKE Service Project,

2 meetings of the TKE Grand Chapter, Election of the newest TKE

Grand Council Officers, numerous TKE receptions at the hotel. TKE

even had a reserved spot at a French Quarter Bar called “Spirits on

Bourbon.” This bar is owned by a TKE alumnus Brad Bohannon from

Delta Lambda Chapter at The University of Central Missouri in

Warrensburg, MO and was featured on the TV show Bar Rescue.

Ethan attended a special reception for graduates of The Charles L Walgreen TKE Leadership Academy which he

attended this past June in Colorado Springs, CO. We were able to check out several great restaurants too. Lots

of gumbo, muffaleta sandwiches, shrimp Po Boys and the like.

Meeting TKE Rush Legend, Frater T.Rod O’Neal, Omicron Kappa Chapter, Univ.
Louisiana-Laffayette.
We both made numerous friends throughout the fraternity including Fraters from

New York, West Virginia, Minnesota, and Washington D.C. to name a few. We

even heard TKE Educational Foundation Chairman, Frater Mark Fite share his tales

with other Fraters from when he visited Delta Nu in 1983 and at the TKE 50th

Anniversary in 2004.

Meeting TKE Educational Foundation Chairman, Mark Fite, Delta Xi

Chapter Miami (OH) University

We also were able to spend time with newly elected Grand Prytanis, Rod

Talbot and most of the TKE Grand Council & Staff. It was quite a thrill.



2015 Top Teke Individual, Frater Tobias Weddle, DN #1597

The Chapter Awards for the year were presented as well. Recent Northwest graduate,

Frater Tobias Weddle was selected as a Top TEKE individual for 2014-15, making him

the 5th Top Teke from Delta Nu. Frater Weddle sets an amazing example of just what a

great TKE undergraduate is. He had many leadership positions in the fraternity as well

as on campus and in the community.

Fraternity Involvement Includes:

 Epi-Prytanis

 Grammateus

 IFC Delegate

On campus involvement includes:

 Northwest Student Senate-Treasurer

 Blue Key Honor Society-President

 St. Jude “Up Til Dawn” Philanthropy Events Planning

Chairman

 Homecoming King Candidate

 Northwest Student Ambassador & SOAR Leader

Many congratulations to Frater Weddle for his recent graduation and for all of his involvement and leadership

in the fraternity along with his dedication to TKE, Delta Nu and to Northwest.

A highlight of the Grand Inaugural Banquet held on the

final night of Conclave was the presentation of a check

from the philanthropic efforts of all TKE chapters from

the past 4 years for $1 Million to the St. Jude’s Children’s

Research Hospital. The fraternity had a goal of $1 Million

in 5 years, but TKE met that goal in just 4 years!

TKE CEO, Donnie Aldrich and Outgoing TKE Grand

Prytanis, Bob Barr presenting St. Jude’s Children’s

Hospital Representatives with the ceremonial check for

$1 Million!!

TKE Conclave 2015 was a fantastic experience! We have an awesome fraternity that spans much further than

the city limits of Maryville, Missouri.



Peter J. Greve Memorial TKE Alumni Scholarship Fund
Dick Westbrook, DN#675Scholarship Fund Co-Chairman

In May of this year the Scholarship officially became an endowed scholarship; thanks to all
of you who have generously supported the PJG Memorial Scholarship at Northwest!

The name was changed to Peter J. Greve Memorial TKE Alumni Scholarship Fund. The
name change reflects Pete’s intent to promote our University through the efforts of Delta
Nu alums of TKE and Pete for his untiring work to accomplish this before he passed on to
the chapter eternal.

We should all be proud of the high school seniors who have benefitted with this financial assistance. As
evaluators will testify, deciding from the applicants is tough due to grades, accomplishments, and
humanitarian and community involvement. This was just in high school; forewarning of what to expect when
they hit the campus of Northwest Missouri State University and after graduation.

Again this year evaluators awarded two Scholarships, Madison Leader of Exira-Elk Horn Kimballton (Iowa)
High School was nominated by Delta Nu Frater Max Knudsen, scroll 779. Ranking #2 in her class, Madison is
majoring in Ag. Business; focusing on “financial and the planning side,” she would “…like to come back to my
hometown and start a career and family…” She wants to give back to her community and raise her family in
the Exira-Elk Horn Kimballton School District.

Karolyn Johnson of Elkhorn (Nebraska) South High School was nominated by Delta Nu alum, Bruce Barlow,
scroll 533. She was named an outstanding student in her sophomore year. She is best described by her
teachers: Karolyn is the rare mix of intellect, poise, maturity, calm demeanor, and 100% reliability.”
”disciplined, determined, and genuinely passionate about caring for others.” At an early age Karolyn
discovered her “genuine compassion for young children.” She plans on becoming an elementary school
teacher; her goal at Northwest, to become the greatest teacher she can become.

Watch for more articles this Fall as we report on both Madison and Karly as they adjust to life on campus; plus
last year’s Scholarship winner, Ethan Moss, as he tells of his experience as a member of TKE.

The TKE Alumni of Northwest Missouri State University Scholarship is for $1000; available to graduating
seniors (male or female). To be eligible, applicants must have maintained a high school cumulative GPA of 3.0
or above from ninth grade through the first semester of their senior year. The applicant must be an accepted
entering freshman by Northwest Missouri State University and nominated by a TKE alumnus. No specific major
is required.

TKE alumni serve as evaluators and will review student transcripts, supporting information, and
recommendation letters in their deliberations. Applications are due February 1 each year for consideration.

For additional information on Peter J. Greve Memorial TKE Alumni Scholarship Fund, please contact Bruce
Barlow at tkedn533@comcast.net.

To make a tax-deductible donation visit the Northwest Foundation’s online giving form, specify the Pete
Greve/TKE Alumni Scholarship or contact Laurie Long at (660) 562-1248 or laurie@nwmissouri.edu.



Capital Improvements Fund Report - Keith Jorgensen, DN#438 Capital Improvements Fund Chairman

As the chairman of the Capital Improvements

Committee, I am pleased to announce 3 new

programs all directed to help the Delta Nu Board of

Advisors and the Active Chapter.

The first effort, the Mortgage Reduction Program,

has been established to reduce the amount of the

loan balance and to become self-funding by

eliminating the bank mortgage. This program calls

for 20 investors to loan $10,000 each to the Board of

Advisors and the Property Board in exchange for

interest credit. The loans would be paid back in-full

to the donor beginning in December 2017 with the final payoff in December 2021. This will result in a debt

free property and allow the Property Board to begin offering scholarships for TKE House occupants in good

academic standing and will establish substantial cash reserves for major repairs and improvements. To date,

11 Delta Nu Fraters have made the commitment to participate, providing $105,000 into the mortgage

reduction effort. The mortgage currently stands at $163,000. We have solid commitments for an additional

$35,000 before May 2016 and need only 6 more investors to complete the program. We’re getting close to

achieving this major goal, putting TKE in the best financial position of any fraternity on the Northwest campus!

The second effort is the Matching Gift Program. This is part of the Mortgage Reduction Program and is

designed to raise the additional $10,000 needed to reduce the mortgage to be paid off in May 2017. Your

cash contribution will be matched in this program…..if it reaches the pre-determined goal of $5,000.

To date, we have raised $1,835 toward our target of $5,000 by December 31, 2015. If we can raise the full

$5,000 we have a donor that will match that $5,000 resulting in a total amount of $10,000. This is a great way

to double the importance of your donation to the Capital Improvements Fund and the Mortgage Reduction

Program. Please contact me with questions or go online and make that donation today using a credit card!

The final program is the Level Up Campaign. We

are contacting Fraters who are within a few

hundred dollars of the next brick level on the Donor

Wall at the TKE house for lifetime Capital

Improvements giving, asking them for a

contribution. I will begin by reaching out to those

donors that are close to the next donor level and

asking for their support in the coming months.

Thank you to all the donors for all the generous

support you have given to keep Delta Nu strong.



Delta-Nu Alumni Association Report – Brad Shelton, DN#65, Alumni Assn. Membership Chairman

The Delta Nu Alumni Association Membership continues to maintain 175 dues paying members including 5

lifetime memberships!! These men support the Alumni Association that makes this newsletter and provides

many of the other services keeping the alumni connected.

Before we present the DNAA’s successes to date, we need to

define success. Some define success by effectiveness. The

question is: “Are the members of the organization making

things happen? Are they achieving project goals? Are they

contributing in a way that adds value to the organization?”

Success means the project becomes better as a result of their

participation. They can see the results, and feel fulfilled by

their effort, but also know their work fulfills others, either

because the service they provide is useful, or because it is

helpful.

I urge you to consider what you can do to make things happen and then enjoy the success of your effort as a

member of the DNAA.

Over the last 6 months, the DNAA has hosted the 20th annual Delta Nu Memorial Golf Scramble, started the

Triangle Award recognition program and have developed the Mortgage Reduction Program mentioned above

in the Capital Improvement report. We have begun to build the Active Chapter Mentoring Program and

moved the New Member Training program to 7 weeks…..initiating the new men immediately following

training. We have helped the chapter establish minimum standards for each chapter member and provided

direction on recruitment, ritual, chapter court and encouraged the Scholastic Grade Point Program for the

active chapter. We are currently working to develop the web site to a more mobile friendly interface and to

develop content more valuable to our younger alumni.

There is no doubt; the Delta-Nu Alumni

Association is a successful organization. The key

question is what do we do next? We host

alumni gatherings in various cities, we

participate in golf tournaments and outings and

we raise money for Capital Improvements and

for scholarships but we have only begun to

scratch the surface of what we can achieve

collectively!

For the next 365 days, I challenge each of the 175 Delta Nu Alumni Assn. members to reach out to a fellow

frater you have not talked with in quite some time to just connect! You will be amazed at where that

connection can take you. I challenge those of you who have not become members in the DNAA or were

members whose membership lapsed, to consider joining and getting involved. Your membership supports this

great cause weather you live in Maryville or you live far away. It is a Magnificent Obsession. The DNAA is

looking for good men to carry on this tradition!



To learn more about the DNAA, go to nwtke.com

Current Membership Roster of the Delta Nu TKE Alumni Association
As of Oct. 5, 2015: 175 Current Members, 52 Members with lapsed memberships

To join the DNAA online, go to www.nwtke.com/content/alumni-association

Or

Contact Frater Brad Shelton at: 630-416-9924

Scroll First Name Last Name Term

No of

Years Scroll First Name Last Name Term

No of

Years Scroll First Name Last Name Term

No of

Years

13 Richard Dinkel 3Yr 5/1/19 9 604 Arthur Jablonski 3Yr 10/15/18 9 787 Timothy Golden 2Yr 10/1/15 5

57 Millard Haning 1Yr 3/15/16 3 605 W. John Legler 3Yr 12/1/16 6 800 Rusty Hathcock 3Yr 11/1/16 6

76 George White 1Yr 2/1/16 3 606 Gary Ward 3Yr 2/1/18 5 801 Terry Rainey 1 Yr 5/1/16 1

77 B. D. Owens 3Yr 5/1/17 3 608 Clifford Birdsell 2Yr 6/1/17 7 805 Jon Cundiff 3Yr 6/1/16 6

78 Donald Beeson 3Yr 2/1/16 5 611 Dennis Christensen 3Yr 12/1/16 6 810 Scott Ooton 3Yr 7/1/16 6

81 David Hansen 3Yr 5/1/16 3 612 Randy Dix 3Yr 8/1/16 6 824 Kevin Weishar 3Yr 10/4/16 6

95 Robert Williamson 1Yr 1/1/16 4 616 James Green 3Yr 12/1/17 7 826 Kenneth Yeager 3Yr 6/1/16 5

96 E. L. Reed 3Yr 2/28/16 6 619 Eddy Hansen 3Yr 5/1/16 6 833 Jeffery Rice 3Yr 5/1/18 6

104 Benny Johnson 3Yr 5/1/16 6 625 Jerold Overstreet 2Yr 10/26/16 6 851 Roger Leeper 3Yr 1/1/17 7

116 Jerry Poch 1Yr 2/1/16 5 626 Dick Rabenold 3Yr 6/1/16 6 853 Mark Witthar 3Yr 11/1/16 7

125 Dwight Grantham 3Yr 3/1/15 3 630 Greg Thompson 3Yr 9/16/17 7 856 Roger Tullberg 3Yr 3/31/19 9

187 Rodney Burrell 3Yr 8/1/16 6 633 Ronald Woolsey Lifetime Lifetime 99 858 Ronald Beaver 3Yr 12/1/15 6

224 Richard Schmitz 3Yr 1/1/18 3 636 Robert Black 3Yr 2/1/17 7 861 Michael Christensen 3Yr 4/1/17 6

235 John Campbell 3Yr 1/1/16 6 637 Virgil Kempf 3Yr 12/1/15 6 862 Tim Crites 3Yr 7/1/18 8

264 Richard Jackson 3Yr 6/1/17 6 640 Bobbie Nielsen 1Yr 1/1/16 6 868 Scott Meier Lifetime Lifetime 99

276 Floyd Propst 3Yr 5/1/18 7 645 Terry French 3Yr 2/1/17 6 871 Todd Schuler 3Yr 5/1/17 7

280 Forrest Schnobrich 3Yr 11/15/15 5 646 Lee Greve 2Yr 11/1/15 3 873 Daniel Canchola Lifetime Lifetime 99

281 Orlo Shroyer 3Yr 12/1/15 6 648 Kevin Kemmerer 3Yr 11/1/17 8 874 Ronnie Edwards 3Yr 1/1/17 7

294 James Hawkins 3Yr 6/1/16 6 649 Nelson Randall 3Yr 2/28/16 6 886 Edward Moscato 2Yr 1/1/17 7

295 Douglas Johnson 3Yr 6/1/16 6 650 Richard Reetz 3Yr 11/1/15 6 895 Mark Rinker 3Yr 12/31/15 6

315 Philip Burmeister 3Yr 12/1/16 6 651 Bradley Shelton 3Yr 10/31/18 9 899 Michael Harbit 2Yr 3/1/17 6

317 Ronald Gayler 3Yr 9/1/16 6 657 Lonnie Boeding 3Yr 7/1/17 6 901 David Teeter 3Yr 1/1/16 6

320 William Reiff 3Yr 12/1/17 7 659 Dennis Cox 3Yr 11/1/16 7 903 David Petersen 3Yr 7/1/16 6

325 Larry Apple 3Yr 2/1/17 6 663 Stephen Freel 2Yr 4/14/17 7 905 Bill Adams 3Yr 7/1/16 6

334 Larry Gerdes 3Yr 6/1/17 6 666 T. Scott Keilbey 3Yr 10/31/15 6 910 Robert Noren 3Yr 10/31/15 6

342 Ronald Jones 3Yr 3/1/17 3 667 James Klein 3Yr 11/1/17 3 920 Anthony Dorrel 2Yr 11/1/16 7

344 Douglas Keever 3Yr 5/1/18 6 673 Steven Searcy 3Yr 12/1/19 9 927 Stephen Moss 3Yr 12/1/17 8

349 Stephen Neuroth 3Yr 2/1/17 6 675 Richard Westbrook 3Yr 3/31/16 6 930 Joseph Saubers 3Yr 10/31/18 9

350 Paul Northup 3Yr 12/1/16 6 676 Gregory Wever 3Yr 5/1/16 6 932 Kevin Smith 3Yr 12/1/15 6

351 Charles Riley 3Yr 5/1/16 6 680 Steven Wallach 3Yr 1/31/16 6 943 Thomas Drustrup 2Yr 10/1/16 6

370 Robert Foster Lifetime Lifetime 99 681 Rodney Auxier 3Yr 7/1/16 6 946 Jeffrey Rutledge 1Yr 10/2/16 6

371 Richard Griffin 3Yr 2/1/17 6 682 Terry Barmann 3Yr 2/1/17 7 947 Brad Thien 3Yr 1/9/18 3

374 Danny Josephsen 3Yr 5/1/17 3 687 Michael Cully 3Yr 10/15/15 5 949 Curtis Claycomb 3Yr 5/1/17 3

375 Kenneth Kerwin 3Yr 4/1/17 3 691 Cary Hiltgen 3Yr 2/1/16 3 960 David Cox 2Yr 3/1/16 5

382 John Schroeder 3Yr 3/1/17 5 694 Roger Johnson 3Yr 9/6/18 7 963 Todd Goforth 1Yr 10/1/15 1

379 Alan Peterson 3Yr 4/1/17 3 695 Mark Martens 3Yr 10/31/15 6 961 Owen Straub 2Yr 5/1/16 2

397 Mick Ross 3Yr 3/1/18 3 697 John Moore 3Yr 8/1/18 8 1001 Thomas Leeper 1Yr 5/1/18 7

430 Reginald Turnbull 3Yr 2/1/17 6 704 Rick Spencer 3Yr 10/31/18 9 1002 Terry Pederson 3Yr 2/1/17 6

438 Keith Jorgensen 3Yr 9/26/16 6 706 Bradley Wallach 3Yr 11/1/17 8 1046 Brett Cooper 3Yr 10/11/16 6

508 Billy Ingels 3Yr 3/1/18 6 707 Benjamin Westman 3Yr 7/1/16 6 1110 Jason Ayers 3Yr 5/1/17 3

523 Bruce Turpin 3Yr 6/1/16 6 708 Michael Wutke 2Yr 10/19/15 5 1019 Roger Wilson 3Yr 1/1/18 5

533 Bruce Barlow 3Yr 11/1/17 8 715 Bert Hoeck 1Yr 6/1/16 6 1120 Michael Reiff 3Yr 11/1/18 9

536 Stephen Eckard 3Yr 12/1/14 4 722 Thomas Wood 3Yr 2/1/17 6 1143 Kevin Malick 3Yr 3/1/17 6

541 Merle Jones 3Yr 10/31/15 6 727 Don Edwards 3Yr 5/1/17 6 1163 Patrick Halsted 3Yr 5/1/16 3

547 Don Morris 6Yr 2/28/16 3 729 Shawn Francis 2Yr 4/1/16 5 1167 Christopher Johnson 3Yr 6/1/17 6

549 Darwin Rold Lifetime Lifetime 99 730 Glen Gude 3Yr 3/1/18 6 1174 Tracy Bottoms 2Yr 6/1/17 5

553 Mark Peters 3Yr 6/1/16 3 735 Hal Martens 3Yr 11/30/15 6 1194 Luke Marzen 1Yr 12/1/15 1

554 Bruce Schomburg 2Yr 5/1/17 2 736 Daniel Montgomery 3Yr 12/1/17 3 1278 Jason Klindt 1Yr 2/1/16 2

555 Terry Snavely 3Yr 6/1/16 6 737 Thomas Mussallem 3Yr 7/1/17 7 1329 Jacob Akehurst 3Yr 3/1/18 7

557 James Waters 3Yr 5/1/16 6 749 Mark Swope 1Yr 5/1/16 2 1354 Brian Carroll 2Yr 7/1/15 5

564 Brian Lohafer 3Yr 12/1/16 6 750 Ronald Willis 3Yr 11/1/18 8 1362 Christopher Holder 2Yr 11/1/16 5

568 John Newberry 3Yr 5/1/18 8 757 Gregory Kizzier 3Yr 10/26/15 5 1384 Brent Steffens 3Yr 9/26/16 6

578 Michael Gee 2Yr 11/1/17 8 759 Alan Nicholas 2Yr 5/1/16 2 1386 Nathan Welch 3Yr 2/1/17 6

579 James Gillham 3Yr 7/1/16 6 774 Bradley Brenner 3Yr 10/1/16 6 1420 Nick Brummel 3Yr 5/1/15 4

586 Arthur Nelson 3Yr 2/1/17 6 775 Steven Brightwell 3Yr 1/1/18 8 1467 Michael Russell 3Yr 8/1/17 7

596 Benson Krull 3Yr 12/1/17 8 779 Max Knudsen 3Yr 12/1/16 7 1491 Cameron Hill 3Yr 8/1/17 7

597 Douglas Rinas 3Yr 6/1/16 6 782 Curt Petersen 3Yr 2/1/17 6 1564 Gunnerson Sumy 2Yr 1/1/16 3

602 Randy Buxton 3Yr 11/15/16 6 784 Jeffrey Taylor 3Yr 2/28/16 6 419146 Jeff Borchardt 3Yr 1/1/17 6


